


Dear Sir / Madam

Please find below a link to a letter from the Secretary of State that has
been published on the National Infrastructure Planning website.

The letter invites comments from all Interested Parties in relation to the
representations received to the previous consultation of the 02 August
2024. The deadline for receipt of comments is 23:59 on 6 September
2024.

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR020001-
003483
You can also view the letter under the Documents tab on the project
webpage of the National Infrastructure Planning website:

https://national-infrastructure-
consenting.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/TR020001

Yours faithfully

London Luton Airport Expansion Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: Lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate
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This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the
Planning Inspectorate.

 




